
      

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
15th DEC 2023 

Issue 14 

Headteacher Notice 

Ten Ten RE Newsletter – December 2023 - http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-
newsletter/ 
 
Virtue to live by - Patience 
  
I am able to wait because some things take time. 
I trust in God and wait calmly and with self-control. 
  
School Pantomime 
 
The whole school went to the Pantomime on Wednesday 13th December for the first time. The FOSP group did all 
the fundraising for this momentous occasion. 
 
All staff played their part to ensure the children arrived and returned safely. The children had an amazing, 
enriched experience in a real theatre and for some it was their very first time seeing a pantomime live on stage. 
 
We just want to say a Big Thank you to everyone for making this happen especially our FOSP group. 
   
Parish Lunch & Christmas Jumper/Dinner Day   
  
Our Parishioners and Bishop Ralph will be joining the school for Christmas Jumper / Christmas Dinner day on 
Wednesday 20th December. The staff will also join their classes for lunch in the dining hall on that day. 
  
FS1, FS2 & KS1 Nativities 
 
Please get your tickets at Reception. 
  
KS2 Carol Service Thursday 21st December @ 6pm in St Patrick’s Catholic Church 
  
All Parents/Carers extended families are invited @ 6pm in St Patrick’s church to the Key Stage 2 Carol service.  
There will also be a collection at the end for Bethlehem House Hospice. Thank you in advance. 
  
End of term Friday 22nd December 
  
Just a reminder that the school will close for the Christmas holidays on Friday 22nd December at 3:15pm. 
Parents to collect their children promptly. 
 
Stars of The Week 
 

 Owls- Savannah Mwanjira  Grenoside Woods- Gia Jithesh 
 Owls- Freddie Robin  Beeley Woods- Maxwell Shaw 
 Hedgehogs- Michelle Adeni  Lees Hall Woods- Maison Leary 
 Squirrels- Ava-Noelle Opoku  Woolley Woods- Arsema Woldemichael 
 Badgers- Hasnain Ullah  Ecclesall Woods- Benjamin Codina 
 Otters- Sherisse Adebisi  
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Notice from Mrs Fox  
 

HAFC - Reminder 
 

We will be running our Holiday Club during the second week of the Christmas Holidays 
 

It will run from Tuesday 2nd Jan to Friday 5th Jan, 10.00 am – 2.00 pm. 
 

Whilst the club is free to those on Income Based Free School meals, the cost to anyone else is £10 per day. If you 
would like your child to attend, booking forms are available in the office. 

 
We look forward to another fun filled holiday club. 

 
 

Free Friday Smiles 
 

Today we gave away free Friday smiles. 
 

Smiling helps you appear more approachable and trustworthy. 
 

Smiling makes people more likely to want to help you if you're struggling.  
 

So next time you're feeling low, don't be afraid to give smiling a try. 
                 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Golden Table 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Online Safety Notice 
 

Please see the PDF attached which talks about the pros and cons of screen time and offers some 
recommendations surrounding the subject. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Afterschool Clubs  

 
No Clubs during the last week of term! 

 
DAY CLUB TIME  START FINISH 

Monday KS2 Dance 3:15 – 4:15pm 11/09/23 08/07/24 

Wednesday Y2 Karate Club 3:15 – 4:15pm 13/09/23 10/07/24 

Thursday Y3 & Y4 Girls Football Club  3:15 – 4:15pm  14/09/23 11/07/24 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Logo Leisurewear Ordering  
 

Order School Uniform using the following link: https://logoleisurewear.com/product-category/schools/schools-st-
patricks-primary/ 

Dates for the Diary 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Tuesday 19th December – Owls AM, Owls Fulltime, Hedgehogs & Squirrels Nativity 9:30 – 10:30am (Tickets 
available from school office @50p per ticket) 

Tuesday 19th December – Badgers & Otters Nativity 2 – 3pm (Tickets available from school office @50p per ticket) 
Wednesday 20th December – Badgers & Otters Nativity 9:30 – 10:30am (Tickets available from school office @50p 

per ticket) 
Wednesday 20th December – Christmas Jumper & Christmas Dinner Day! 

Thursday 21st December – Owls PM, Owls Fulltime, Hedgehogs & Squirrels Nativity 2 – 3pm (Tickets available from 
school office @50p per ticket) 

Thursday 21st December – KS2 Carol Service in Church, 6-7pm 
Friday 22nd December – Break up for Christmas Holidays 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Monday 8th January – First day back after the holidays 

 

Weekly Attendance – Commencing 4th December 

 

POSITION 

THIS WEEK 

CLASS WEEKLY 

ATTENDANCE

% 

WEEKLY 

POINTS 

TOTAL POINTS OVERALL 

POSITION 

1 Ecclesall Woods 98% 9 90 1st  

2 Otters 97% 8 56 7th 

3 Badgers 96.6% 7 47 Joint 8th 

Joint 4 Grenoside Woods 96.3% 6 81 Joint 2nd  

Joint 4 Woolley Woods 96.3% 6 81 Joint 2nd  

6 Lees Hall Woods 95.8% 4 47 Joint 8th 

7 Beeley Woods 94.4% 3 72 4th 

8 Hedgehogs 92.4% 2 57 6th 

9 Squirrels  86% 1 60 5th 
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Gratefulness Board 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Jasmine sang with the Sheffield Junior voices choir on Monday 11th Dec 

at the Sheffield Cathedral and has also been selected to be part of the 1st 

cohort of Sheffield Music Hub Student Ambassadors. She starts her 

training at the Red Tape Studios. Well done! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Lois Oluyide who passed her 

Level 1 in Learn to Swim! 

 


